
 

 
    K  I  T    C  A  R  S  O  N    S  C  H  O  O  L            

May 3, 2017 Mid Week Message  

     

H O M E   O F   T H E   T I G E R S 

May 8th through May 19th We would like to Thank the 

students, parents & families 

of Kit Carson for full support 

and participation in our 

Scholastic Book Fair.   

We made $1500.00 which 

will all go back to the school 

library for all kids.   

Kit Carson’s last P.T.C. meeting for this school 

year will be held on Tuesday, May 9th at 6:00 

p.m. in the cafeteria.  All are welcome to attend.  

Child care will be provided. 

Last PTC Meeting 
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Mon Tues Wed Thu Fri 

8 
Early out-1:30 
TK-1-Dairy Field-

9 
PTC Mtg- 6:00 

10 
Science Fair 

11 
 

12 
Pancakes with 
Parents 
Softball: 2:30 (G)/ 
3:30 (B) 

15 
Early out-1:30 
 

16 
Track Meet– 1:00 

17 
Board Meeting-

6:00pm 

18 
Early Out– 1:30 

Open House--6:00 

19 
Grandparent’s 
Breakfast-8:20-9:15 

The end of the school year is near and that 

means events are too.  Two of our main events 

are Play Day and Ice Cream Day.  Volunteers 

are needed!  If you are able to help with scoop-

ing ice-cream on Tuesday,  May 30th, and/or 

help with play day on Thursday, June 1st, 

please call Valerie at 582-2843 ext. 100.   

Kit Carson’s next Board Meeting will be held 

on Wednesday, May 17h at 6:00p.m. in room 

31.  All are welcome to attend.  

Board Meeting 

Pancakes with Parents 

All Kit Carson’s parents/guardians are invited 

to attend the breakfast of pancakes, sausage and 

juice/milk with your child on Friday, May 

12th from 8:30-9:30.  Information will be sent 

home next week.  Please complete and return 

one form per family so that we may get as close 

to an accurate head count as possible.     

Upcoming 

Fieldtrips 

May 4: 1st grade to Discov-

ery Center 8:40am -2:00pm 

May 8: TK-1– Dairy Field-

trip 

May 25: 8th grade trip to 

Southern California– 

5:00a.m. 

May 26th: 8th graders return 

All students entering 7th grade next school year  

will need proof of a Tdap booster shot before 

starting school on August 9, 2017.  Bring a copy 

of vaccination to Valerie in the office.   

Incoming 7th Grade 

Vaccination Needed  

Kindergarten Oral Exam 

Oral Health Exam information was sent home to 

Kindergarten students in need of an Oral Exam.  

Please make an appointment immediately to get 

your students check-up. Form is due to the office 

on May 30, 2017.  

Mandatory Health Screening 

for incoming 1st graders 

California’s Health and Safety Code 124085 re-

quires a comprehensive health screening for 

Grades K-1 to be completed and presented to the 

school nurse within 18 months prior to entry into 

first grade or within 90 days thereafter. 
 

If we do not have proof of a physical, a document 

that needs to be completed by your doctor was 

sent home with your student last week.  Please 

return this document to Valerie in the office as 

soon as it is completed.   

Pee-Wee track meet is scheduled for Friday, 

May 5th.  All K-3rd graders will participate.  

The meet will start at 12:30.    

Due to the track meet, lunch will be served 1/2 

hour earlier.  Service begins at 11:00 for kinder-

garteners.   

All Kit Carson’s Grandparents are invited to at-

tend the breakfast of Cinnamon Rolls and Coffee 

with their grandchild on Friday, May 19th from 

8:20-9:30.  Each breakfast is $1.50 and order 

forms are due to the office on Monday, May 15th.   

 

Island Photography will be here to take pictures.  

Photos are $3.00 each.  Presale of tickets for pho-

tographing is taken early to avoid a long line.   

Volunteers Needed 

Pee Wee Track Meet 

Grandparent’s Breakfast 

No School 

May 29: Memorial Day 

Book Fair 


